
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, December 15, 2017. 

 
Activities taking place Monday evening are:  5:30-7:00 p.m. Mini Boys Basketball 
Team #2; 7:00-8:30 p.m. Mini Girls Basktetball. 
 
School clothing orders are being filled at Wicked Good Graphics this week and will be able  
to be picked up at the school next week. A message will go home for those parents who 
ordered clothing for Christmas presents.  Thank you for your patience in this matter.  
 
Just a reminder that Monday is our annual Christmas Dinner, put on by our Home & School  
with help from volunteers from the community.  This is free for all students & staff.  Please  
note that the cafeteria will be closed next week and also note that the cafeteria will not be 
selling milk next week. 
 
Would parents of K-2 students please send an extra pair of mittens or gloves with 
their child for outside play.  They are coming in looking for a dry pair of mittens 
or gloves and we have a limited number available at the office.   Also would parents 
of Gr. 3-8 students please make sure their child comes dressed appropriately for the  
weather. Thank you for your support in this. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
Next Friday, December 22, 2017, is our last day before Christmas Break.  This will be a 
½ day for students.  Buses will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Remember the Christmas CD we made last year, where CCS students went to Second  
Wind Music Centre in Florenceville-Bristol and recorded 2 songs?  Well, we still have lots  
left for sale. These would make a great Christmas present for the music lover in your  
family. Nothing gets people in the Christmas spirit more than kids singing Christmas  
songs. They are $5 each or 3 CD's for $12.   If you are interested in purchasing one,  
or more, of these CD's, please send the money in with your child to Mrs. Hitchcock.  
You can also buy them directly from the office, if you happen to be at the school.  
Thank you for your support.  
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx


 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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